
Candidate Communication  Your Pay at Christmas 

Please Note: This communication is for informative purposes and may not affect you 

 

 

 
Payments 

We will be here over the Christmas period making payments each day if you are PAYE with us. 

If you are paid by an umbrella company, please check their with them when they will be making the 
payments to you, as there may be some delay. 

Remember we run a PAYE payroll every working day – so this will always be the fastest way you can 
get paid by Your World. 

Contact candidateservices@ywrec.com if you want to know more. 

 

Tax affairs 

Many people use the festive period to get their tax affairs in order in advance of the 31 January 
deadline for Self-Assessment. 

If you were paid by an umbrella company during the year to 5 April 2019, you should ask them for 
your P60 for the tax period ending 5 April 2019.  Remember, it is your responsibility to make sure 
you are paying the right amount of tax so do raise any queries with your umbrella company. 

 

Information 

Further information regarding pay rates and methods and past communications we have issued can 
be found here https://www.yourworldhealthcare.com/uk/candidates/your-pay 

We wish you all a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Your World Recruitment Group 
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